
Union gets confirmation of funding for pay rises 
in non-profit health and social care

 Ireland 

The SIPTU general workers' union has confirmed that thousands of health and social 
care workers employed by non-profit organisations (Section 39) are set to get a EUR 
1000 pay increase as part of a process of pay restoration in line with what has been 
happening in the public sector. Around 50 organisations are covered by the initial 
negotiations and the situation in a further 250 organisations will be taken up in 
negotiations beginning in July. The union managed to negotiate a deal last 
December after an 18-month campaign.
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